A to B Taxis

22 October 2018

Hackney office

North Devon District Council

We in the Hackney Trade request a tariff increase as fares have not kept up with increased running costs, our last increase on the running mile which is where our costs are felt, ie increase in fuel costs maintenance costs (which have doubled) tyres which have Quadrupled and even cleaning bills have increased, was in 1999 we have had increases on the lift off price but it takes 100 trips to recoup cost of change to meter, last rise was a reduction in time which gave a rise of 62 pence per trip which means anything over a mile is lost in fuel rises alone

Yours

R F Lethbridge

Howard Bee

From:

Sent:

14 November 2018 06:25

To:

Howard Bee

Subject:

Re: Hackney Tariff increase request

we are currently collecting information takes time as everyone is spread across the area, we need to know when is the meeting

regards

On Wednesday, 7 November 2018, 9:12, Howard Bee < Howard. Bee@northdevon.gov.uk > wrote:

Dea

Thank you for your letter dated 22.10.18 regarding a request to increase the Hackney Carriage tariff. In your request you make reference to 'we in the Hackney Trade' could you please submit the names of the licensed drivers who you are representing who agree with your request and secondly could you provide written authorisation from the said drivers indicating that you are representing them.

Kind Regards, Howard Bee

Howard Bee
Lead Officer Licensing
Licensing Team
Environmental Health and Housing Services
North Devon Council
PO BOX 379
Barnstaple
Devon
EX32 2GR

Tel: 01271 388 321

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this e-mail in error please notify North Devon Council ICT Unit. E-mail is inherently insecure without specific security measures being taken. In essence we cannot guarantee the safe and private delivery of all e-mail, both outbound and inbound, due to the complexity and nature of the networks that it may utilise. Please bear this in mind when sending critical or sensitive information. The views in this message are personal and are not necessarily those of North Devon Council.

Senders and recipients of email should be aware that under UK Data Protection and Freedom of Information legislation these contents may have to be disclosed in response to a request. Under the Regulation of Investigatory Powers Act 2000, Lawful Business Practice Regulations, any E-mail sent to or from this address may be accessed by someone other than the recipient for system management and security purposes. The statutory name of this council is North Devon District Council.

To North Devon council Hackney carriage committee

because costs have caught up with we who are full time (list of names and badge numbers attached Our request to increase maximum allowed fare to £3 lift off and £3 for the running mile on basic is these are the bulk of our full time hackney drivers) obviously part timers who only come out at prime times are difficult to speak to,

£300 and £400, at the last rise on running mile fuel was under 90P and is now average £130per litre. reduction in distance of one quarter of a mile which is a rise of 62P per trip town drivers get £12.40 one fuel rise per litre let alone all the rises since 1999, plus large jump in cost of tyres (a set about quarters of a mile which works out taking an average of 30mpg 20 trips per gallon which makes a per gallon and again those working with tourists get 62Pper gallon which obviously does,nt cover £450 from £100) insurance has also increased dramatically, and a service for a vehicle is between expenses are felt, result was those drivers working the town centre average journey being three rise of £2 per gallon, where as those looking after your tourists travelling to the various holiday The last two rises were on the lift off only and nothing on the running mile where the bulk of resorts, which are roughly 30 miles per round trip only get 10P per gallon, the last rise was a

We are also over run with hackney vehicles working for private hire companies and using the ranks as walk on offices, we need a compulsory first off on the ranks to give everyone a fair chance, any passenger that has a preferred driver can always phone them, it is very difficult for individuals to earn a living at the moment Also the area has a lot of unlicensed drivers and vehicles working which no one in authority seems to be bothered about in fact one individual in authority is actually using one